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NOTICE AND STATEMENT OF NONDISCRIMINATION 
 
 
Notice of Nondiscrimination 
 
The District’s notice of nondiscrimination shall read as followings: 
  
The Board of Education of the Godfrey-Lee School District does not discriminate on the basis of sex 
and prohibits sex discrimination in any education program or activity that it operates, as required by 
Title IX and its regulations, including in admission and employment.  
 
Inquiries about Title IX may be referred to the District’s Title IX Coordinator, the U.S. Department of 
Education’s Office for Civil Rights (“OCR”), or both.  
 
The District’s Title IX Coordinators are: 
 
Marcus Bradstreet 
Director of Finance 
1324 Burton St. SW 
Wyoming, MI 49509 
humanresources@godfrey-lee.org 
616-241-5330 
 
Jaime Bellant 
Director of Student Services 
1324 Burton St. SW 
Wyoming, MI 49509 
humanresources@godfrey-lee.org 
616-241-5327 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The OCR’s regional office in Cleveland has jurisdiction for all of Michigan: 
 
Cleveland Office 
Office for Civil Rights 
U.S. Department of Education 
1350 Euclid Avenue, Suite 325 
Cleveland, Ohio 44115-1812 
Telephone: 216-522-4970 
FAX: 216-522-2573 
TDD: 800-877-8339 
E-mail: OCR.Cleveland@ed.gov 
Web: http://www.ed.gov/ocr 
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